
Our medical fee for non-Japanese patients who are not enrolled in

Japan’s social insurance program has changed since April 1, 2021,

to ¥30 per medical remuneration point.

Chiba University Hospital’s medical resources are funded by

insurance premiums and taxes paid by residents of Japan.

Accordingly, to ensure fairness, we have revised medical expenses

incurred by foreign visitors so they pay an amount equivalent to

that shouldered by Japanese nationals.

Our hospital staff will continue providing safe, high-quality

medical care to all patients. We thank you for your understanding

and cooperation regarding the fee structure.
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